
 

MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC PURCHASING OFFICIALS (MAPPO) 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

March 14, 2007 at Amrhein’s Restaurant in South Boston, MA 

 

Sheryl Levenson, MAPPO president, thanked Mike Bare for hosting the meeting.  Mike tells of South 

Boston history, Evacuation Day, St. Patrick’s Day, and Major General Henry Knox. 

 

The following are new members:  Pam Brasill of OSD. 

 

The following guests were introduced:  Joseph Fote, Chelsea DPW; Chris Carren, MBTA:  Allison 

Campbell, Somerville 

 

Sheryl introduced the guest speakers, Zaven Zildgian, Program Coordinator MHD and Adeline Kolbiski, 

Assistant to the Construction Contract Engineer MHD. 

 

Package on Chapter 90, MHD help available to fill out forms and file prequalification SOMBA Chapter 

90 funding 

 

Sheryl thanked Zaven and Adeline for their presentations. 

 

Conference Thursday, April 26, Taunton Holiday Inn.  Conference agenda discussed. 

 

May meeting is Wednesday, May 23 in Lynn. 

 

STAR conference May 1, Bayside Expo Center.  John Goldfield requested booth coverage 8-10, 10-12, 

12-2. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

David Geanakakis,  MAPPO Secretary 


